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Site Team:
- During our meeting on March 22nd, we looked at some grade data and noticed

some concerns for students in 7th and 8th grade.
- The Site Team has met to come up with some additional interventions for

students who are failing classes and at risk of needing credit recovery.
- We are going to re-organize how we utilize our Guided Study and Math

intervention time to offer more targeted support for students who are struggling
with math homework.

- We are also going to utilize our Advisory period for more targeted interventions
with students who are currently failing core classes.

Polar Plunge
- We had an amazing turnout for our Polar Plunge day! Thank you to all of the

staff, students, and community members who participated and helped to raise
funds for Special Olympics.

- CI had around 50 plungers and raised $12,595
- A special shout out to Bryan Syrstad for all of his dedication to this program!

Math Leadership Academy
- Our secondary school math teachers went to another session of their math

academy and heard from one of the leading math experts in the state, Sara Van
Der Werf.  There were many takeaways from that training!

Registration
- Students have registered for the 23-24 school year
- Mrs. Doyle is going through some final data inputting and then we will start

working on building the master schedule.  Students should have their schedules
available by the end of April.

- This is a huge goal for us because that allows us to work out most of the issues
before the end of the school year so that we can have a smoother start to the
next school year.



Career Exploration
- 10th and 11th grade students had an opportunity to visit the CLC Career Fair on

Friday, March 10th.  There were many different careers represented and students
able to see all of the different courses of study that CLC has to offer.

CI Career Pathways
- CI Career Pathways is coming together very well as we transition away from

Bridges and create our own program.  We have our new academies in place and
are working on getting many different aspects of each academy worked out.

- This is a part of the Profile of a Ranger Graduate
- Here are the new pathways, feel free to click on each link:

- Business, Management, & Administration
- Health and Human Services
- Engineering, Manufacturing, and Technology
- Arts, Communication, and Information Systems
- Agriculture, Food, & Natural Resources

SEL Curriculum
- We have been struggling to find a Social Emotional Curriculum for our advisory

program that fits our needs and is engaging to our students.
- Megan Syrstad and Andrew Dirks have volunteered to put together a curriculum

for our 7th and 8th graders for the 2023-2024 school year.  For the 2023-2024
school year 7th and 8th graders will get the same curriculum.  After that Megan
and Andrew will create another curriculum for 8th grade based on feedback from
the first set.

- Thank you to both of them for taking this on!!

Upcoming Events:
Wednesday, March 29th & 30th - Accuplacer Exam
Tuesday, April 4th - ACT Exam
Wednesday, April 5th ASVAB Exam
Thursday, April 6th - Choir Concert 7:00 pm
Friday, April 7th - No School
Monday, April 10th - Guest Speaker Chad Porter “Inspiring a Better you!”
Saturday, April 15th - Prom
Tuesday, April 18th - Field Trip: Camp Ripley CTE trip
Wednesday, April 19th - Students of Character Banquet
Wednesday, April 19th - Early Out Staff Dev: Profile of a Ranger Graduate Work

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1V-j8EceB6UDEGxf8IDAym3PEAwiDxrKmGSXTDhg6hxE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17Al-2OlDxj3o5qpppiCiXYkdWyQFPrE6nu3Pa_X0fKw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_s_bUgX2EmDgNUFTcXDal4-XtSKboQH5HybQHDLOEAI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1D5ibxwo3dj5lupF_SdDWldjCMixkt5vbXlgRB74VyLk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_CPn3AWlb89IZ-6QIqnjekp-ObPN1i4CDbRy4ODIhCY/edit?usp=sharing



